
 

Last Week’s Program : Students of the Month 
Dixie Hollins H.S. 

Erika Boccuti & Dylan Sloan 
Pinellas Park H.S  

Greyson Ressler & Zhakira Winbush 
 

Greyson Ressler is a senior in the Criminal Justice Academy at PPHS. His weighted GPA is 
4.42, his class rank is 6th out of 366, He will have completed a total of 15 AP/dual enrollment 
classes by graduation. He has spent the last several years volunteering in the community as well 
as training/preparing himself for a career in law enforcement. He has been in the Pinellas Park 
Police Department’s Explorer Post 912 for many years now. As a member of Post 912, he helps 
organize/carry out local events, participate in “ride-alongs” with officers, and take part in weekly 
meetings geared towards the training of new explorers. In his free time, he enjoys strength  
training, doing homework, completing projects, and any other tasks that need to be done. He is 
now set to attend USF - St Petersburg, where he will earn his Bachelor’s Degree in Criminology.  
After that he will complete the police academy program and become a police officer, most likely 
in Pinellas County.  To make an impact on the world for the better, he would simply ensure that 
each and every thing he does will be to the best of his ability. He hopes that he is able to protect 
and serve the community effectively one day, that he can protect and care for his family to make 
the world better and safer place.  
Zhakira Winbush is a senior at PPHS in the First Responder’s Magnet Program. She is a  
member of the N H S and a Member of Ro Kappa. Her GPA is currently a 3.5 and her class rank 
is 66th out of 366 seniors. Outside of school, she works two jobs. One is at Chick Fil- A and the 
other is at the Police Athletic League (P.A.L.). At P.A.L., she is responsible for making sure the 
needs of children from ages 5 – 10 are met. She also volunteers for a non-profit organization 
known as Pretty Young Bosses. Here volunteers encourage and help young ladies from ages 10 
through 17 to see that they are the future of our generation and that it is up to them to inspire their 
peers to make the world a better place. During her free time, she loves to go on mini shopping 
sprees. Whether buying clothes, shoes, makeup, or even accessories for her outfits, it’s one of 
those things she really enjoys doing. She will be attending St. Petersburg College, majoring in 
Nursing with a goal to become a Pediatric Nurse Practitioner. Like Dr Martin Luther King, she 
has a dream. She hopes to help end unemployment regardless of a person’s color, citizenship  
status, education or criminal background. She hopes that even just one positive encounter will 
influence a life.  

Best wishes to Rotarian Joe Minarik, who had open heart by-pass surgery on 
Thursday, 2nd.  Please keep Joe and his wife, Pat, in your prayers. 


